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Thank you, Madame President,
Turkmenistan extends its warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of Estonia. 
Welcoming the establishment of a national institution for the promotion and protection of human rights and the expansion of the mandate of the Chancellor of Justice;
and
acknowledging good practices of the Estonian Institute of Human Rights (EIHR) to raise awareness among the population,
Turkmenistan recommends:
1. to continue making practical steps aimed at the development of the institutional and human rights infrastructure to better implement its human rights obligations; 
2. to further continue its awareness raising and training activities on human rights for the general public to raise the legal awareness across the country;
3. to pursue ongoing efforts in order to strengthen economic, social and cultural rights.

4. to develop and implement a public health development plan to maintain and improve people’s health, prolong life expectancy, reduce premature illnesses and mortality as well as health inequality among different groups of the population.
In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Estonian Government a successful implementation of the UPR recommendations of the 3rd cycle.

I thank you.

Geneva, 4 May 2021
